
 
From: Debora Goodworth [mailto:debora20@verizon.net]  
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2012 2:23 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Request for voluntary dismissal 
 
Dear Mr. Hashemzadeh, 
  
Pending before you is an application for digital flash cut of WIIC-LP, Pittsburgh, PA.  It has come 
to my attention that that channel/location has been displaced and can not be used digitally. 
  
Accordingly, I request voluntary dismissal of BDFCDTL-20090302ABG. 
  
Thank you, 
Benjamin Perez, Owner 
Abacus Television 
abacuscommco@verizon.net 
  
 


